
ECHO BAY EARLY LEARNING & CARE 
CHILD CARE ALGOMA 

 
Echo Bay Early Learning & Care is currently 
accepting registrations for the following age 

groups: 
 

Infants 
Toddlers 

Preschool 
 

Subsidy is available for those families who 
qualify. For more information contact Kathy at 

705-248-2043 or by e-mail at  
echobay@childcarealgoma.ca 

28TH ANNUAL Parade of Lights  
Saturday, December 12, 2020 at 7 pm   

                         Theme: “Christmas On The Farm”  
                          

                         Thinking about putting a float in this years Parade                        
                                  of  Lights to kick off  the holiday season? 
                                             
   

  For more information contact Trisha at 705-248-2381 or 705-248-1166. 

WATCH FOR   

SPORTSPLEX SCHEDULE 

Rink is scheduled to open 
November 1  

 

              HALLOWEEN PARTY 
 
 

Due to Covid-19 the Halloween 

Party at the Echo Bay Hall is 

cancelled. 

 
However stay-tuned as we are 

working on an alternative     

outdoor options that is sure to 

be fun for the whole family. 
  

Website < www.echobay.ca > 

Follow  “From the Desk of  the  Leisure Service Coordinator” 

on Facebook for reminders and upcoming events  

Council and Staff of Macdonald, Meredith and Aberdeen 

Additional Township hope that the return of the kiddos to 

school has been and continues to 

be a happy and healthy one for 

the families of our Community.   


